
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
On Friday 19th January, we are hoping to take our FS1 and FS2 children on a visit to The Deep to support 
our learning about the sea. This is our enrichment learning day which is planned as part of our new 
curriculum theme.  
 
The cost of the visit is £22 and is payable by the Eduspot App. When you pay on Eduspot it is vital you tick 
the parental consent check box to give permission for your child to attend.  In line with Trust policy, I have 
to inform you that payment for the activity is at the discretion of the parent and any contribution will be 
viewed as voluntary.  It is important to stress, however that in the event of insufficient parental 
contributions the visit may not go ahead. If you don’t intend to pay please inform us as soon as possible. 
We have recently sent a poll to which many of you kindly responded and the results were overwhelmingly 
in favour of the trip going ahead.  
 
We will be departing from school at 8:45am so can you make sure your child is in school for 8:30 at the 
very latest. This will ensure all registers are taken, everyone is ready and everyone has everything they 
need.  
 

The children will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink. No fizzy drinks or glass bottles please. If your 
child is entitled to Free School Meals, a chill choice can be provided. Please notify the office the day before 
at the latest if you would like to order one. Your child will need to wear their school uniform and bring a 
coat.  The children will not need any money for the visit.  
 

If your child is prone to travel sickness and they take travel sickness tablets, please make sure they have 
had one before they arrive at school. If there is any other additional medication your child will need during 
the day, please let a member of staff know and ensure the medication form is completed. Inhalers must be 
taken. 
 

We are really looking forward to the day. We are aiming to be back at school for about 3:15pm so please 
ensure someone is at school to collect your child when we return. We will dismiss the children from their 
classrooms. If any timings change, we will let you know via text.  
 
For this visit we will require volunteers to come along to support us on the day. If you would like to 
volunteer, please speak to Mrs Moore or Mrs Goodall and we will let you know if you can come as soon as 
we have our final numbers. The Deep only allow us to bring volunteers in line with the adult: child ratio so 
unfortunately, we will only be able to take a set number. If we have lots of volunteers we will draw names 
out of a hat. 
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Mrs Moore 
 
FS Leader 
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